Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
January 04, 2003
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The meeting came to order at 10:10 at the Sushi Riders Cafe

We welcomed our new member, George.

OLD BUSINESS

December 7 - Vancouver H.O.G. Christmas Party was held at the Radisson Hotel
in Burnaby. There were 65 tickets sold — a sell-out, and everyone seemed to have a great
time. The food was excellent, and the door prizes were spectacular.

December 13 — 15—~ The Seattle Motorcycle Show. Some of our members attended,
and reported that it was similar to previous years.

December 14 — Southside H.O.G. Christmas Party was a success. It was held at
the Cruisers Restaurant in Langley, with 77 people attending. Southside will now be
having most of their events in Langley, because of the relocation of the Southside
dealership.

Our newsletter was due to be published, but we need more articles to complete this. If
anyone has an article they wish to submit, please let any of the directors, or Deeley know.

A sign up sheet is still available for help for the Vancouver Motorcycle Show. We need
help with setup on Thursday evening, January 23.

There should be a meeting later this month regarding the rail ride to Milwaukee this
August. More information will be available at the next meeting.
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